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5025 
Insurance Program 

 
The school district is not an insurer of student safety, and parents are 
encouraged to secure insurance covering their students’ healthcare needs, 
including catastrophic coverage for injuries which may be sustained while 
participating in athletics or other extracurricular activities. 
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